THE PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY
207 o=rmatx puiLping Willard
UNIVERSITY PARK, PENNSYLVANIA 16802

Vice President for Ases Cods 814
Ressarch and Graduate Studies 865.6332

September 21, 1984

Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief

Standardization and Special
Projects Branch

Division of Licensing

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Ref: Letter from Cecil 0. Thomas to R. G. Cunningham, dated June 1, 1984
Dear Sir:

This is to inform you that copies of the NRC approved Penn State
Breazeale Nuclecar Reactor Emergency Preparedness Plan (see referenced
letter) has been mailed to all members of the Emergency Organization
and the Pennsylvania Emergency Management Agency (PEMA). A1l
procedures related to this plan are in place.

We now consider this plan fully implemented.

Sincerely yours

Viée President for Research
and Graduate Studies
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